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Dear Families and Friends,

What a busy and exciting time for us all at the Manor. The Brunch Auction this May
was colorful, amazing, and a great success! Congratulations to Gary Ryan and Joan
O’Brien who were selected as the Amicus Certus recipients this year; their accep-
tance speeches were heartfelt and appreciated. The Balmoral Golf Outing had a re-
cord attendance, perfect weather and was a completely enjoyable day. We are now
in the final preparations for the Fall Festival. The event promises to bring great mu-
sic, a terrific performance by the men (performing at 11:00 am this year), excellent
food, and fun for the entire family.

The new group home is finally under construction, see page 7 for pictures. Presently, the home has a crawl
space, floor, tornado shelter, and a garage. I am told the walls should be going up in a few days. We are happy
to have this opportunity to provide more accessible living arrangements for the men. They are all very excited to
see the construction in process.

I am happy (and relieved) to report that the new State budget did not cut funding for facilities like Good Shep-
herd Manor. Unfortunately, again it did not increase the funding or provide any cost of business increase.

The men are continuing to work very hard both on campus and in the community. Over the past year about 50
men have been working or volunteering in the community and have tallied more than 6,800 hours. Meanwhile
the men working on campus have enjoyed steady re-packaging work from the Merisant Company and Baker &
Taylor. We are pleased and honored to have these opportunities for the men to demonstrate their skills while
earning money and gaining self esteem.

The men have enjoyed many outings and activities this summer. Currently they are preparing for the Gladiolus
Festival, the parades, the County Fairs, and the Bears Training Camp. They have enjoyed several professional
baseball games and a cruise on Lake Michigan. They had a great time watching the horse races at the Balmoral
Race Track and a few men got to ride in the official pace car. In Special Olympics the men are trying their hand
at volleyball this year. We wish them luck!

We continue to be blessed by many friends and families who choose
to support the Manor. This support comes in the way of volunteer
time, in-kind and monetary donations, gifts, memorials and tributes,
sponsorships, family donors, naming opportunities, and the Shepherds
Endowment Society. Our events have been successful because of the
sponsors and participants. Our Sprinkler and Generator drive was
successful because of donations from our families. Our future will be
secured through the Endowment Society. And because of benefactors
like you, the men will continue receive high quality compassionate
care. Thank you.

President’s Message - Bruce Fitzpatrick
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President Bruce Fitzpatrick (left) visiting with
Jim Neswold prior to golf at the GSM Golf
Invitational at Balmoral Woods Country Club.
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Management Team

Deb Blake
Residential Director

Cheryl Bramer
Business Manager

Brother Alphonsus Brown
Assistant Administrator

Mike Butler
Support Services Director

Amy Carmack
Director of Development

John Combs
Human Resource Director

Frank Lamie
Day Program Director

Sheri Martin - Paterson
Nursing Supervisor

Satisfaction Survey Results

Clients and guardians expressed a high level of satisfaction with the services pro-
vided by Good Shepherd Manor.

All clients and guardians are requested to complete a satisfaction survey annually.
The clients rate 21 different topics on a 3 point scale with 1 being low and 3 being a
high level of satisfaction. The guardians rate the same 21 topics but on a 5 point
scale. The charts below show the level of satisfaction compared to goal, that the cli-
ents and guardians have with the Day Program (DP) services, the Residential (Res)
services, and the General (Gen) services of Good Shepherd Manor.

Client Satisfaction 7/1/10 - 6/30/11

2

2.25

2.5

2.75

3

DP Res Gen

Goal

Score

Guardian Satisfaction 7/1/10 - 6/30/11

3.5

4

4.5

5

DP Res Gen

Goal

Act

Satisfaction scores this year were
slightly higher than last year. The
overall client satisfaction score
was 2.75 and the overall guardian
satisfaction score was 4.58 Clients
reported the highest level of satis-
faction with protection of their
rights, while guardians reported
the highest level of satisfaction
with nursing services provided.
We appreciate everyone’s partici-
pation in this survey.

GSM Golf Invitational at Balmoral Woods Country Club

After a very wet spring, Monday, June 13, 2011 turned out to be a beautiful day for golf, friends, and fun! Pictured left are generous
golfers purchasing raffle tickets prior to hitting the links; Pictured left is (L to R) Bruce Fitzpatrick, GSM client Allen Conley, and
longtime co-chair Ed Walsh. Bruce presented a gift basket to Ed as a small token of our thanks for his leadership of the golf outing.

More photos from the golf outing can be found throughout the Messenger.
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2011 Brunch Auction - Asian Inspirations...A Cultural Experience

Pictured Top Left, Clockwise:
Guests were entertained by Pao
Ling Ling Dance; Amicus Certus
Award recipients Joan O’Brien
(left) and Gary Ryan (right) are
pictured with Board representa-
tives L-R Ron Bailitz, Pat Fitzger-
ald, and Steve Hoekstra; “Sparky”
the dragon greeted the guests;
Festive décor filled the ballroom;
Guests Jack Hayes, Megan Hunter,
and Noelle Walsh enjoyed their
meal using chopsticks.
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Day Program Services by Frank Lamie, Director

Greetings from Day Program,
It has been another hot summer! The men are taking advantage of the

sunny weather, which has allowed them to participate in many outdoor activities.
The men have already enjoyed the annual yacht trip on Lake Michigan, White Sox
games at US Cellular, and a fishing trip to the Monee Reservoir.

The Monee Reservoir presents outdoor educational and recreational programs such as fishing, pic-
nicking, and boating. This was our first time visiting the Monee Reservoir, which is about 25 miles north of
Momence. The men participated in a brief lesson on how to set up, cast, and bait their fishing poles. They
also learned about rules, regulations, and ethics that go along with fishing. They were than able to gain
hands-on experience while fishing along the shoreline with the guidance of instructors. Many of the men
were also successful in catching a fish or two. Overall, they had a great time and we already have requests to
do it again next year.

There are still many summer events to come. The men are looking forward to the up-coming Lake
County fair, the Momence Gladiolus festival, and the always popular Chicago Bears training camp.

Monee Reservoir Trip: Top L: Jeff Harris likes to lean as he fishes;
Top R: Tom Larson likes to sit to fish; Bottom L: Jim Boudreau
caught a nice one!; Bottom R: Part of the group in the fishing class



Joan’s relationship to the Manor can be traced back to it’s
origin, 40 years ago. Her father, Robert Ryan, was one of the
Manor’s founders, and her oldest brother Bobby was a long time
resident. (Bobby passed away this past December.) Robert Ryan
worked for many years to ensure that there would be a safe, nurtur-
ing and positive environment for Bobby and others as they matured.
Her father’s meetings with Brother Mathias helped lay the ground-
work for the inception of GSM.

Joan has served on the Board of Directors for GSM since
2002, and the Ways and Means Committee since 2003. She has
been the co-chair of the Brunch Auction since 1998 and has re-
cruited many members of the Ryan/O’Brien family to help out. She
has also worked for many years as a volunteer for the Fall Festival.

The Lady of the Manor Award was given to Joan in 2004. She
says that it’s an honor to serve on the Board of GSM continuing the
work that her father began over 40 years ago.

Joan is the youngest of Robert and Marilyn Ryan’s five chil-
dren. She graduated from Nazareth Academy in LaGrange, then
from the University of Illinois at Champaign with a degree in Busi-
ness Administration/Marketing. She worked at both Carson Pirie
Scott on State Street, and then Spiegel in the Merchandising office.
She has been married to her husband Ed, a veterinarian, for almost
30 years. Together they opened the Animal Care Clinic in Homer
Glen in 1986, where she still works.

Joan and Ed live in Homer Glen and have raised three sons.
Eric, a graduate of Illinois Wesleyan, is an investment advisor for
MB Financial; Alex, a DePaul graduate, works for Mainstreet Advi-
sors as an Investment Analyst; and their youngest son, Connor, is
finishing his freshman year at Bradley University. Joan was ac-
tively involved at the boys’ schools and club teams, chairing fund-
raisers, holiday parties, and being team administrator. She was also
social director of their homeowner’s association for several years
arranging parties and outings.

Joan enjoys traveling, spending time at their Lake Carroll sum-
mer house, reading, scrapbooking, and live theater.

The Ryan family has been active in supporting Good
Shepherd Manor from its inception. Bob & Marilyn Ryan
were among the families that helped to get the Manor started
many years ago. Bob was on the Board of directors from 1970-
1978. Their son Bobby was among the first residents at the
Manor.

Gary Ryan was born in the South Shore area of Chi-
cago in 1950, the second of five children born to Bob and
Marilyn Ryan. When Gary was five, the family built a home in
the western suburb of LaGrange and enrolled Gary in school at
St. Cletus. At the same time, the Ryan’s decided to place their
oldest son, Bobby at The Joseph P. Kennedy School in nearby
Palos Park.

Gary graduated from high school at St. Ignatius Col-
lege Preparatory High School in 1968 and from what is today
Benedictine University in Lisle, IL in 1972 with a degree in
Business Economics and a minor in Computer Science.

For the next thirty five years, Gary worked in the
computer and telecommunications industries in sales, market-
ing and executive positions with Unisys, Oracle & AT&T.

Gary and his wife Fran have been married for 31
years. Gary is a residential Realtor with Coldwell Banker in
Bonita Springs, FL and Fran is VP of Operations for Lake Dia-
betes, a medical supply company. Gary and Fran have one son
Rob. Rob and his wife Anne live in Chicago.

Gary has been active in GSM fundraisers for 30+
years, attending most of the annual brunch events and the golf
outings at Beverly CC, Butterfield. and White Eagle Golf
Club.

For the last 15+ years, Gary has been an active par-
ticipant in the Brunch Auction. He has been a committee mem-
ber, co-chairman and emcee in various years at the Chicago
Hilton, Sheraton Chicago, The Drake, Oak Brook Hills, and
recently at The Westin. He also shares his chef skills as a fa-
vored live auction item. Gary has served on the GSM Board of
Directors since 2002.

Nursing Services by Sheri Martin-Paterson, RN Nursing Supervisor
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As the summer sun beams upon us this season, please remember, nearly all of our resi-
dents take medications that make them more susceptible to sunburn. Blood pressure medi-
cations, diuretics, antihistamines and certain psychotropic medications can all interact with the
sun.

Please make sure that if you take your family member outside, even on a partially cloudy
day, that you apply sunscreen to all exposed skin… paying special attention to ears, back of
neck, noses, and in many cases, thinning hair areas on the top of the head unless the per-
son will be wearing a cap.

Additionally, please familiarize yourselves with the signs and symptoms of heat stroke and
heat exhaustion. For more information, see the Spring Messenger online at
http://www.goodshepherdmanor.org.

2011 Amicus Certus Award Recipients
GARY RYAN JOAN O’BRIEN

For photos of Gary and Joan, see the Brunch Auction pictures on page 4.
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It’s hard to believe that we’re more than half way through 2011. A lot has been happening
within Residential. We welcomed three new residents to Good Shepherd, Kenny Schwarz,
Ron Lewinbuk, and Denny French. Sprinkler systems and generators have been installed
with minimal disruption to the men. It’s nice to know that the men’s routine and comfort will
not be disrupted during future power outages.

Staff and men at Blagrave eagerly await the move into a newly constructed group home. The men have had a
busy time with evening activities. In addition to the regular monthly activities of Bingo, movie/popcorn night
and open gym, the men also enjoyed an Easter Egg Hunt on GSM grounds, crafting special gifts for Mother’s
Day and, of course, our ever popular Annual Talent Show evening. The talented men of the Manor entertained
residents and staff with stand up comedy routines, a guitar/piano duet, singing - including a very energetic ren-
dition of the Beach Boys, “California Girls”.

Our Olympians continue to make us proud. April found them in Champaign competing in Bocce and then re-
turning in May for Spring Games. In June, 17 of our athletes spent three days in Bloomington competing in
Summer Games. They now prepare for a sport which hasn’t been done by our athletes in a number of years,
volleyball. At the same time they will be participating in their favorite competition, bowling.

Residential Services by Deb Blake, Residential Director

With the construction of a new group home
on the campus comes the opportunity to
provide Living Memorials in the form of
Naming Opportunities within the new
house. Many opportunities exist:

Structure Furniture
Living Room $20,000 $ 9,000
Dining Room $15,000 $ 4,000
Kitchen $12,000 $ 8,000
Bedroom $ 5,000 $ 1,000
Office $ 1,000
Training Room $10,000 $ 3,000
Mechanical $ 1,000
Walkway $10,000
Trees $ 250

Contact Amy Carmack, Director of Devel-
opment, if you are interested in the Naming
Opportunities Program at 815.472.3700
ext. 332 or amycarmack@gmail.com.

New Construction on Campus!

Work in Progress! Pictured left top: The new
garage next to Blagrave House, which will be
torn down to make room for parking. Bottom:
the base and soon the floor of the new group
home. The white building in the bottom pic-
ture is the maintenance shed on the back part
of the property.



Page 8

MESSENGER

SHEPHERDS ENDOWMENT SOCIETY

DESIGNATED ESTATE GIFTS

GUIDING STARS

The Burton Family
Jack & Marge Hayes

Bill & Helen McAllister
The Foster-Makolondra Family

MAGI

Albert J. LaVezzi
Elizabeth A. Marcoux

Edmund T. & Irene K. Yenshaw

ARCHANGELS

Anonymous
Lucille Dujsik

Virginia M. Kelly
Tom & Judy Herbstritt

Irving & Vivian Skolnick
The Rex Hartman Family

Alan Liska & Heather Liska
Ralph A. & Lucille B. Smith

Bud & Ginny Webber and Family
The Family of Helene, Jack & Jackie Sullivan

Doug, Greg, and Tom Hill & Jackie Hill Ebben
Orville Wolter & Dale Rosenbrock Family

ANGELS

Betty Rathbun
Mrs. Edward B. Starke

Lawrence & Stella Spitz
Jim & Marcia Czerwionka

INNKEEPERS

Bruce & Mary Fitzpatrick
Ernst & Isabelle Biesemier*

The Robert A. Golden Family
Dennis & Carol Morse and Families*
Ray & Sylvia Termenas and Family

CONFIDENTIAL RECOGNITION LEVELS

JoAnn Sheehan
James P. Vickers
Leonard J. Zurek

The Leonard Trust
Frederick M. Brafman

Bob & Judy O’Loughlin
Raymond & Dora Runde

John & Mary Wild Family
The Dean & Jean Hill Family

John E. & Connie Munnelly Family*

Fr. John Antczak

John Paul Rice, Sr.

Agnes Jean Kinsella

Fr. Donald C. Kocher

Mort & Shirley Oman

David & Cheryl Bramer*

Robert & Catherine Taibl

Herb & Catherine Conard

A big welcome to the newest members of the Shepherds Endowment Society! Their names are
marked with an asterisk. Can we add your name to the list of individuals who have chosen to
support the Manor in perpetuity?

Contact the Development Office at (815) 472-3700 ext. 332 or
by email: amycarmack@gmail.com

Apart from the ballot box,

philanthropy presents the one opportunity

the individual has to express his meaningful

choice over the direction in

which our society will progress.

- George G. Kirstein

Membership Recognition
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“Perpetuity" is one of those five-dollar words
you don't run across every day. Chances are, you'll
never hear it on the six o'clock news or read it in the
evening paper. It's not something you'll see on a thea-
ter marquee.

But perpetuity is a word we relish here at Good
Shepherd Manor. We use it often because it describes
our Shepherds Endowment Society (SES).

According to Webster, perpetuity is "the state or
quality of being perpetual." The phrase "in perpetuity"
means "forever or for an indefinite period."

Trumpet Sounds
It is said that every noise produced on earth cre-

ates sound waves that expand outward toward the infi-
nite reaches of space. The waves extend unendingly.
Or we might say, the sound waves travel in perpetuity.

Joining the SES is similar to blowing a trumpet
into the air. Like the far-reaching waves of the notes,
the effects of SES will carry unendingly to future gen-
erations at Good Shepherd Manor.

Visionary People
The Shepherd’s Endowment Society welcomes

three of its newest members: Dennis & Carol Morse
and Families; Ernst & Isabelle Biesemier; and The
John E. & Connie Munnelly Family.

Have you made provisions for Good Shepherd
Manor in your Will? Let us know!

Contact Amy Carmack, Director of Development at
(815) 472-3700 ext. 332 or email

amycarmack@gmail.com
Thank you!

Perpetuity is a Long Time

The information in this publication is general in nature and is not intended as legal, accounting, or other professional
advice. For assistance in planning charitable gifts with tax and other financial implications, the services of appropriate
advisors should be obtained.

Pictured is Tom Herbstritt (right) accepting the Shep-
herds Endowment Society (SES) plaque on behalf of
himself and his wife, Judy, along with Jim Sullivan,
GSM Board and SES member (and good friend of the
Sullivans).

SES Member Dr. Jim Burton (left) and son, Richard
Burton (right) preparing to tee off at the Good Shep-
herd Manor Golf Invitational at Balmoral Woods
Country Club on June 13.
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Manor Scrapbook

Pictured Clockwise, Top Left: Cheering at the Summer Special
Olympics are Steven Novinski and Eldon Schultz; Enjoying a
summer cruise on Lake Michigan are (L to R) Ed Nicholls, Jay
Burleyson, and Mark McElroy; Displaying their medals are (L to
R) Mike Pommier, Greg Morey (seated), and Rex Hartman; Staff
Member Sandy Nikolic with Joe Beck (L) and Greg Zurek as they
distribute GSM mugs and thank the golfers at the Golf Invita-
tional; and Arthur Zelezinski riding a horse with David Haefner
waiting his turn...yup, GSM provides a high quality life!



NEW FAMILY DIRECTORY We are in the process of updating our Family Directory and want to ensure
we have current information. If you have received this Messenger, the address information is most likely cur-
rent in our records. If it was forwarded to you by the post office, please contact us with your current informa-
tion. Send updates to janjackson@goodshepherdmanor.org or call her at 815.472.3700 ext. 226. New Family
Directories will be sent to all family members listed. Reminder: The Family Directory is for personal use
only. It is not to be used for business or financial gain.

EMAIL We are building our email list and want to be sure we have your preferred email address. Please send
your email address to janjackson@goodshepherdmanor.org so that she can add yours to the database.

The MESSENGER is going green...that is we are making the move to save paper and costs by emailing an
electronic version of the Messenger, rather than mailing a paper copy. We will email you with a link each time
a new Messenger is issued. To be sensitive to those of you who do not have the internet or email, please CON-
TACT US to let us know you would like to continue to receive a printed copy...call Jan at 815.472.3700 ext.
226. These changes will save the Manor approximately $15,000 per year!

The MESSENGER has been and will continue to be available online on our website:
http://www.goodshepherdmanor.org. Past issues can be accessed online as well. We are also posting news and
photos on the Manor’s Facebook page...please join us as a “friend” and ask your friends to join us too!

If you have any questions regarding any of this, please feel free to contact me at
acarmack@goodshepherdmanor.org or amycarmack@gmail.com or by phone 815.472.3700 ext. 332.

Thanks for helping us stay connected to YOU!
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CONGRATULATIONS to the following men in the Special Olympics Summer Games competition:
GOLD: Phillip Benbenek, Brian Conley, Matt Gibson, Rex Hartman, Dave Heflin, Ed Nicholls, Mike
Odom, Don Starke, and Arthur Zelezinski
SILVER: Tom Larson, Fred Ouellette, Eldon Schultz
BRONZE: Brian Conley
The Olympians competed in 400 and 100 Meter Walks, 50 Meter Run, and Softball Throw.

* * * * *
Our Condolences to the family of Laverne M. Hawes Byfield, age 91, of Lemont, formerly of Oak Lawn
who passed away in June. Laverne was the mother of the late GSM resident James Hawes. Interment was pri-
vate.

* * * * *
Our Condolences to the family of Eugenia “Jean” Chambers, age 97, most recently of Pittsburgh, PA, who
was born to eternal life on February 1, 2011. Jean was the mother of the late GSM resident Peter Chambers.
Buriel was at All Saints Cemetary, Des Plaines, IL.

* * * * *
Our Condolences to the family of Fredrick M. Sheehan, Jr., age 82, who passed away on July 5, 2011. Fred
was the beloved husband of JoAnn Sheehan, sister of resident Jim Reidy. Inurnment took place at Bronswood
Cemetery in Oak Brook, IL.

Manor Matters

We’re Updating, Saving Money, and Going Green!
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Donations March 1, 2011 to

June 30, 2011

Dr. & Mrs. Steven P. Allscheid
Mr. Jack Altenburg
America's Bistro
American Utility Management, Inc.
Amerinet
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Ames
AmSan
Mr. Gerard B. Anastasia
Mr. & Mrs. Sheldon F. Anderson
Animal Care Clinic
Anonymous
Fr. John Antczak
Aurelio's Pizzeria
Mr. & Mrs. John Aylward
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald E. Bailitz
Balmoral Woods Country Club
Bank of Bourbonnais
Ms. Mary Jean Barnes
Mr. & Mrs. Michael K. Barry
Mr. & Mrs. Charles D. Basham
Mr. & Mrs. E. Paul Baxendale
Mr. & Mrs. James P. Beaumont
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel E. Bell
Mr. Perry Bell
Ms. Katherine L. Bendix
Mr. Roger Benson
Mr. Eugene Berens
Mr. & Mrs. Robert F. Berenson
Mr. George C. Bergland
Pat Biernacki
Mr. & Mrs. Ernst J. Biesemier
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Bishir
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Blink
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph T. Blumenthal
Mr. & Ms. Matt Bonomo
Mr. Steve Borsuk
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Boyle
Gross & Boyle, LLC
Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Brafman
Mrs. Mary L. Brais
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Bramer
Mr. & Mrs. Sean Broderick
Brothers of the Good Shepherd
Br. Alphonsus Brown
Mr. Charles F. Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel F. Brown
Mr. & Mrs. David C. Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. Bruner
Mr. & Mrs. Steven M. Brunner
Mrs. Laverne Buckley
Mrs. Diana Buffenmyer
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy F. Bukowski
Bunge Foods
Mr. & Mrs. J. Dennis Burke
Mr. & Mrs. Michael O. Burke
Mr. & Mrs. John G. Burns
Dr. & Mrs. James T. Burton

Mrs. Margaret E. Butler
Mr. Michael N. Butler
Mr. Richard C. Byrne III
Mr. & Mrs. William F. Byrne Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Eduardo A. Campins
Ms. Amy Carmack
Lauren Carpenter
Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Carr
Yolando Castro
Central Rehab, Inc.
Ms. Geraldine J. Cerveny
Ms. Eleanor Chavez
The Chicago Architecture Foundation
Chicago Botanic Garden
Chicago From The Lake, Ltd.
Chicago Neighborhood Tours
Mrs. Anne Conerty Choy
Christiana Foundation, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael C. Cichon
Ms. Patti J. Cirilli
City Beverage
Mr. & Mrs. William F. Clover
Mr. & Mrs. John Combs
Mr. John C. Comiskey Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Herb Conard
The Condon Group
Mr. & Mrs. John Conley
Mr. & Mrs. Martin T. Conroy
Convent of The Holy Spirit
Mr. & Mrs. George T. Cook
Ms. Mary Alice Cooke
Corp. for Interest Rate Management
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony B. Corrado
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Corrado Jr.
Mrs. Betty L. Cosme
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Crowley
Mrs. Dodie R. Cunningham
Cunnington, Burnett & Serene
Mr. & Mrs. Norman Curtis
Mr. Tracy Curtis
Ms. Carole M. Cusack
Ms. Colette M. Cusack
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Cusick
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Czajka
Dr. & Mrs. James R. Czerwionka
Ms. Donna Davia
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Del Castillo
Ms. Aimee J. Denault
Mr. & Mrs. Jerome A. Denault
Mr. & Mrs. Darrell L. Devors
Dillman True Value Hardware
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony DiNovella
Mrs. Warren Dowding
Mr. David E. Doyle
Ms. Shari R. Doyle
Rev. John P. Driscoll
Mr. Joseph J. Dudenhoefer
Mrs. Anne C. Duffy
Col. & Mrs. Brian Duffy
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Dujsik

Mr. & Mrs. Floyd O. Earl
Mrs. Joan R. Easter
Ms. Victoria Eck
EDCO Partners, Inc.
Mr. James E. Egan
Ms. Therese Eggert
Mr. Randall G. Ehardt Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Enderle
Envi Solutions, LLC
Erik's Barber Shop
The Fairmont Chicago, Millennium Park
Mrs. Laura Fanning
Mr. & Mrs. John F. Farr Jr.
FCA Floor Covering Associates
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Fetty
Fibre Drum Sales, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Finnegan
Dr. & Mrs. Marc L. Fisher
Mr. Thomas W. Fisher
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Fitzgerald III
Katie and Sean Fitzgerald Memorial

Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce R. Fitzpatrick
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F. Fitzpatrick
Mr. William J. Flaherty
Mr. & Mrs. John M. Flaska
Mr. Matt Flickinger
Ms. Helen A. Flynn
Ms. Nancy A. Foster
Mr. & Mrs. Martin J. Gallagher
Dr. & Mrs. G. Neil Garrett
O'Neill & Gaspardo, LLC
Ms. Gina J. Gavin
Miss Frances M. Geyer
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Gilmartin
Mr. & Mrs. Paul J. Ginger
Mr. & Mrs. James E. Girard
Dr. Hany M. Girgis
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald J. Gleeson
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Godwin
Mrs. Barbara J. Golden
Good Shepherd Manor Staff
Mr. & Mrs. Philip M. Gordon
Law Offices Daniel M. Greenberg
Ms. Patricia Grogan
Guiss Furniture
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Habas
Mrs. Eleanor M. Hackl
Haigh Quarry
Mr. & Mrs. Carl J. Hamann
Mr. & Mrs. Harlan A. Harla
Mr. & Mrs. S. Robert Harla
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Harris
Mr. & Mrs. Ernest E. Hart
Mr. & Mrs. John M. Havey
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Haydock
Mr. & Mrs. John P. Hayes
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Heflin
Dr. David L. Hegg
Dr. & Mrs. Bernard Heilicser
Mr. & Mrs. Donald J. Henry
Mr. John M. Henry
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald G. Hensel

Mr. & Mrs. Roger L. Hess
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas E. Hill
Mr. & Mrs. Virl L. Hill
Mrs. Janet M. Hoadley
Ms. Nancy K. Hoekstra
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hoekstra
Mr. & Mrs. Steven L. Hoekstra
Hoekstra Transportation L.L.C.
Holohan Heating & Sheet Metal, Inc.
Homestead Restaurant
Dr. & Mrs. Edwin A. Hoover
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Horn
Ms. Carlotta Hornbeck
Ms. Kay Hornbeck
Mrs. Gwen J. Howski
Ms. Megan Hunter
Ms. Debra A. Hurley
Mr. & Mrs. James T. Hynes
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas M. Iannucci
Mr. & Mrs. John P. Igras
Insight Financial Group Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. George A. Iwanski
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene A. Jasinski
JK Steel Erectors
Ms. Helen Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Robert H. Johnston
Mrs. Lois Kalafut
Mr. Timothy Kalafut
Mr. & Mrs. Brian J. Kamstra
Mr. & Mrs. Martin L. Katz
Thomas Kay & Deborah Stonich
Mrs. Susan Kedzorski
Ms. Amy Keele
Keller Family Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Kelly
Mrs. Virginia M. Kelly
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Ketteler
Mr. & Mrs. Mark King
Mr. & Mrs. Mark D. Kinsella
Mr. & Mrs. George Kirchmann
Ms. Margaret Kirchwehm
Mr. John J. Kleckauskas
Mr. Bernard Klein
Ms. Gloria Kleinke
Knights of Columbus #8002
Knights of Columbus #11232
Knights of Columbus #11358
Knights of Columbus #14251
Mrs. Pauline A. Kobylarczyk
Fr. Donald C. Kocher
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald E. Koci
Rachel Kohler & Mark Hoplamazian
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Kolk
Ms. Eleanor Koselke
Dr. & Mrs. David M. Krencik
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas B. Kret
Mrs. Audrey E. Lagermann
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Lambert
Mr. & Mrs. Edward G. Lamich
Mr. Frank Lamie
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lane
LB Foster



Ms. Betsy J. Rice
Mr. David Rice Jr.
Mr. John Paul Rice Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. David Rinella
Riverview OB-GYN, Ltd.
Mrs. Honore Roat
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Roman
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Rosenbrock
Mr. & Mrs. John Rosenbrock
Mrs. Lorna Rosenbrock
Mr. & Mrs. Donald B. Ross
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Rubin
Mr. & Mrs. Gary C. Ryan
Mrs. Marilyn A. Ryan
Ms. Nancy A. Ryan
Dr. & Mrs. Richard J. Ryan
Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. Ryan
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas H. Ryan
Richard J. Ryan, D.D.S.
Mr. Evan Salmela
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Sandschafer
Mr. & Mrs. Lance P. Scheiper
T.A. Schmidt Trucking, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Louis A. Schmitt
Mr. & Mrs. William Schorr
Mr. & Mrs. Philip J. Schouten
Max Schroeder & Jerry Murphy
Mrs. Mary L. Scott
Mr. & Mrs. Wes Segert
Fr. Dennis Settles
John G. Shedd Aquarium
Mrs. JoAnn M. Sheehan
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis C. Sherwood
Sherwood Electric Inc.
Dr. Blair Skolnick
Drs. Irving & Vivian Skolnick
Skydeck Chicago
Ms. Donna Slosowski
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph A. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Smith
Ms. Olive M. Soucie
Sourlis Glass Studio
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Staniszewski
Mrs. Beatrice U. Starke
Mrs. Eleanor D. Steinle
Mrs. Laura Steinle - Kreft
Mr. Dan Sullivan
Mrs. Helene F. Sullivan
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan
Mr. & Mrs. John T. Sullivan
Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. Sullivan
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Judge Harry Leinenweber &
Mrs. Lynn Martin

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas E. Leonard
Leriger Appliance & Signs
Mr. & Mrs. Richard P. Lindberg
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Lindberg Jr.
James Lindholm & Susan Schaffrath
Mr. Alan E. Liska
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Lococo
Mrs. Constance R. Logan
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Lombard
Mr. Richard M. Lombard
Lombard Company
Mr. & Mrs. Todd E. Lund
Dr. & Mrs. Edward R. Lutkus
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Lutkus
M & R Trucking of Illinois, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph D. Madigan Jr.
Mr. John Malmrose
Mrs. Patricia A. Maloney
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Malpasuto
Mr. & Mrs. Jerome W. Mandell
Mr. & Mrs. Robert T. Mangan
Manteno Golf Club
Ms. Elizabeth Anne Marcoux
William Y. Mark
Marketing & Technology Group, Inc.
Dr. & Mrs. James R. Martell
Mr. Richard Martin
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene A. Masella
Mr. & Mrs. William Mathieu
Mr. & Mrs. James Mazzuchi
MB Financial Bank
Ms. Maura Ann McBreen
Mr. & Mrs. Donald F. McCormack
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. McCue
McDonald's Restaurant of Bourbonnais
Mr. & Mrs. John P. McGovern
Mr. & Mrs. John H. McIntosh
McKesson Medical-Surgical
Mr. & Mrs. Greg McKnight
Mr. & Mrs. William J. McNamara
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady
Col. & Mrs. Charles Medinnis
Ms. Martha A. Meegan
Mrs. Jan Melnik-Jackson
Merle Norman Cosmetics
Minne Monesse Golf Course
Momence Bottle Gas Service
Momence High School
Monical Pizza Corporation
Ms. Phyllis Monks
Mrs. Susan J. Moreno
Mrs. Carol G. Morse
Dr. John W. Mortell
Mr. & Mrs. Clifford G. Mortell
Dr. & Mrs. John W. Mortell

The Morton Arboretum
Mr. & Mrs. Steven B. Most
Ms. Melissa A. Mueller
Museum of Science & Industry
Naper Settlement
Mr. & Mrs. Martin M. Nash
Mr. James J. Neswold
Mr. & Mrs. Stewart T. Neswold
S. T. Neswold & Associates, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Gerard J. Nick
Mr. & Mrs. Edward G. O'Brien
Dr. & Mrs. Edward R. O'Brien
Mr. & Mrs. Howard S. O'Connor
Mr. John R. O'Connor
Dr. & Mrs. Kelly L. O'Connor
Mr. & Mrs. Robert T. O'Dwyer
Ms. Chauntelle O'Loughlin
Mrs. Judith A. O'Loughlin
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene A. O'Neill
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick V. O'Neill
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel T. O'Rourke
Mr. & Mrs. Mort E. Oman
Ms. Susan Padgett
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Passarelli
Mrs. Sheri A. Paterson
Eugenia Pawlikowski & John

Pawlikowski
Ms. Julie Pecho
Mr. & Mrs. Donald L. Pfeifer Sr.
Ms. Gina Pfeifer
Mr. & Mrs. Charles J. Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond C. Phillips
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Pilotte
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Podl
Mr. & Mrs. Rene H. Pommier
Mr. & Mrs. John M. Popelka
Mr. & Mrs. Richard L. Porter
Mrs. Mary Joan Prendergast
The Princess Cafe
Provena St. Mary's Hospital
Mr. & Mrs. James D. Quan
Mr. & Mrs. James M. Quan
Mr. John Rademacher
Mr. William Ragen
The Ram Group, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Dominic Randazzo
Ms. Lisa K. Reimer
Mrs. Margean Renison
Mrs. Wilma S. Reuter
Ms. Linda M. Ricchio
Mrs. Marlene Ricchio

Donations
Continued

Sun Life Financial
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas E. Swanson
Sysco Chicago, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Taibl
Mr. Jim Talbert
Mr. George Tanner
Tempel Steel
James S. Teykl, P.C.
Mr. Brian P. Thomas
Ms. Evelyn T. Thrum
Tobey's Construction & Cartage
The Travelers Companies, Inc.
Traxx Sports Bar & Grill
Ms. Dorothy L. Treasure
Tucci's
Mr. Donald Uram
Van Drunen Farms
Ms. Antoinette Velez
Vera Bradley at Chicago

Premium Outlets
Mr. Robert N. Vicich
Mr. John F. Vickers
Mrs. Mary C. Volini
Volkmann Diamonds
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Walker
Mrs. Ann T. Walsh
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel E. Walsh
Mr. & Mrs. Edward F. Walsh
Mr. & Mrs. John F. Ward
Estelle R. Warren Trust
Mrs. Marilouise Warrick
Dr. & Mrs. Peter C. Wasilkoff
Ms. Patricia E. Webber
Mr. & Mrs. Steven G. Weglarz
Mr. & Mrs. Herschel Weiner
Mr. & Mrs. Darrow E. Wells
Mrs. Emily H. Wells
The Westin Lombard
Hedberg, Tobin, Flaherty &

Whalen PC
Ms. Willa White
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wiet
PRP Wine International
Dr. & Mrs. Lawrence M. Wojcik
Mr. Enrique Wong
Mr. and Mrs. Edmund T. Yenshaw
Mr. & Mrs. Marvin C. Yetter
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Young
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Yurgine
Mrs. Mary W. Zakarian
Mr. & Mrs. Frank G. Zelezinski
Zonta International

Our Condolences to the Brothers of the Good Shepherd and the family of
Brother Majella Marchand, BGS. Brother Majella passed away peacefully
into eternal life on February 5, 2011.

He is remembered for his years of dedicated service to the poor, the needy, the
lonely, those with special needs, and the many gifts and contributions made to
the Little Brothers of the Good Shepherd by his life in the community.



ANNIVERSARY
Morrison, Tom & Marcia G. (50th)

Mr. & Mrs. John R. Hayes

BIRTHDAY
Bailitz, Ronald E.

Mr. & Mrs. James D. MacArthur

Corrado, Bertram A.
Mr. & Mrs. Steven B. Most

Dwyer, Mary E. (80th)
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony B. Corrado
Mr. & Mrs. David F. Franks
Mr. & Mrs. Steven B. Most
Mr. & Mrs. James E. Murnane

Murray, Maureen (75th)
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Rook

O'Loughlin, Judith A.
Ms. Rosalie Saputo

Oman, Peter S.
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce E. Scher

Semrow, Beatrice V.
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

HEALTH
Ackerberg, Pat

Mr. & Mrs. G. J. Kleinwachter

Brauweiler, Joan
Mrs. JoAnn M. Sheehan

Byrne, Richard C.
Mr. & Mrs. John R. Hayes

Demack, Richard
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Frederick, Jack
Mrs. Susan Kedzorski

Heston, Donnie
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Juriss, Shirley
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Kibbons, Betty
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

LaMotte, James L.
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Miller, Joe
Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. Jacobs

Podlin, Walter A.
Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Brafman

Riordan, Marian
Mrs. Margaret A. Bruckner

Salazar, Elvira
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Smith, Casimira
Mrs. Casimira Smith

Surprenant, Tony
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Vlach, Lorraine
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski

Zajac, Joseph F.
Mrs. Jeanette Bukowski

HONOR
Corrado, Bertram A.

Columbian Club Charitable
Foundation

Ditrick, Revs. Howard & Eleanor
Mr. & Mrs. Charles H. Simmons

Gavin, William F.
Ms. Anne Lacko

Good Shepherd Manor Staff
Mr. & Mrs. James Palmer

Kopp, John
Ms. Muriel L. Kopp

Leinenweber, Judge Harry D.
Mr. & Mrs. George W. Vander

Vennet Jr.

Lindberg, Charles A.
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis A. Harden

Rice, John P.
Mr. David Rice Jr.

Ryan, Gary C.
Mr. & Mrs. Howard Edison

Tributes March 1, 2011 -

June 30, 2011
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Schultz, Eldon A.
Judge & Mrs. Patrick M. Burns

Walton, Robert
Ms. Karoly Lonyay

MEMORIAL
Altenburg, Ruth

Mrs. Dolores J. Giampetro

Austin, Doris
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan

Bailey, Lewis H.
Mr. & Mrs. Henry L. Skaggs

Baker, William
Ms. Mary E. Johnson

Barry, Toni
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Rook

Bieganewski, Edna
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Nykrin

Billington, Millie B.
Mr. & Mrs. Roger L. Hess

Brotan, Annie
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Bruni, Kathy
Mr. & Mrs. Edward F. Walsh

Byfield, LaVerne
Mrs. Judith A. O'Loughlin

Carter, Samuel
Pulmonary Exchange Ltd.

Chambers, Jean S.
Ms. Jacquelyn L. Akins
First Energy Corporation
University of Pittsburgh

Clair, William P.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Collins, Harold
Mr. & Mrs. John W. Broderick

Corbett, Bob
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Crosson, Therese
Mrs. Helen Baggot

Cummings, Caryl Ann
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Dandelles, Lorraine
Mr. Harry Dandelles

Davis, Mary
Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. Phillips

Dennis, Francine
Mr. & Mrs. Edward R. Anhalt

Disselhorst, Louis
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Plungy Jr.

Dousias, Niketa A.
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte

Dytrych, Terry
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Lombard

Emmerick, Carroll
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Lombard

Fahrner, Lester J.
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond C. Phillips

Fahrner, Lester J.
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Farnesi, Larry
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Kuziel

Fasciana, Ida
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Flaherty, Lenore
Ms. Mary E. Johnson

Flerlage, Denny
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Barista

Foster, Ronald A.
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony B. Corrado

The Gannon Family
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred P. Gannon

Ganz, Jerry
Mrs. Judith A. O'Loughlin

Geary, Brian F.
Mr. Charles F. Corrigan Jr.

Gename, William
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Golden, Barbara J.
Mrs. Esther B. Hermann
Mrs. Judith A. O'Loughlin
Ms. Lisa Schwandt

Goode, Mary Ellen
Ms. Marianne Crosson

Gorey, Lawrence
Mr. & Mrs. James L. Dunlavy
Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. Phillips

Gorman, James F.
Mrs. Mary Rita Gorman
Mrs. Mary Joan Prendergast
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Grabarczyk, Sophie
Mr. Edward M. Barry

Grant, George W.
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Gray, Marian
Dr. & Mrs. F. Michael Sheehan, DDS

Greco, Arthur
Mrs. Constance R. Logan

Grey, Carrie
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Haw, Jim
Mr. & Mrs. William J. McNamara

Hearne, Robert
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Lombard

Henderson, Esther
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Hess, Mary
Mrs. Susanne Hirsch

Hirsch, John F.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Benuska
Ms. Mary Patricia Decker
Ms. Maria Hirsch
Mr. & Mrs. Frank A. Hubbell
Ms. Margaret Lambert

Hupp, John W.
Mr. & Mrs. David F. Franks

Impallaria, Anthony R.
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel J. Cronin

Johnson, Lettie
Mr. & Mrs. James D. Ross

Johnson, Rosemarie
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Kalafut, Robert J.
Mr. Gary Glotz

Kasprzyk, Edward
Ms. Theresa Heimann

Keys, Mary Ann
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan

Kloosterman, Arthur
Mrs. JoAnn M. Sheehan
Dr. & Mrs. F. Michael Sheehan, DDS

Tributes Continued

Koci, Edward M.
Mr. & Mrs. Keith A. Koci

Kontania, Mary
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Kovac, Eunice
Mrs. Susan Kedzorski

Krausfeldt, Bridget M.
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan

Krebs, Richard
Dr. & Mrs. Edward R. O'Brien

Kroll, Rose
Mrs. Pauline A. Kobylarczyk

Langlotz, Genevieve
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

LaRocque, Gerald F.
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Juriss Jr.

Litzay, Lois
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Lombard, Michael A.
Mrs. Josephine Lombard

Lunter, John
Mr. Charles F. Corrigan Jr.

Lyons, Mary L.
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Brother Majella
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Del Castillo

Matisi, Judith
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

McDonnell, Joseph
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

McKillip, Patricia
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Rook

McTigue, Gary
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Moore, Mary Elizabeth
Mr. & Mrs. Steven G. Weglarz

Moreno, Mary
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Morrison, Susan
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Nykrin
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Rook

Moss, Donna
Mr. Edward M. Barry
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Moss, Mary
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Mozwecz, Harold
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Mulholland, Robert
Mr. & Mrs. George J. Marcoux Jr.

Murphy, Laurentine
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Rook

Murray, James T.
Ms. Lynn B. Murray

Nagle, Patrick J.
Mrs. Shirley E. Phillips

O'Connor, Joey
Mr. Richard J. Dunne

O'Malley, Mary Frances
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Obrochta, Jerome
Mrs. Loretta G. Zaleski

Obrochta, Josephine
Mrs. Loretta G. Zaleski

Obrochta, Walter
Mrs. Loretta G. Zaleski

Pauni, Ernst
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Peterson, Delphine
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte

Phillips, Gertrude
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Podl, Thomas
Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Brafman

Radatz, Mary
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Randazzo, Dominick
Mr. & Mrs. George E. Lombard

Rule, James H.
Mr. & Mrs. James D. Ross

Ryan, Robert J.
Mr. & Mrs. Howard Edison
Ms. Maria Hirsch
Mrs. Honore Roat

Sandburg, Fred
Mr. & Mrs. James L. LaMotte

Satt, William
Mrs. Joan F. Satt

Schnase, Karl
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Phelps

Schorr, Gerard
Mr. & Mrs. William Schorr

Sherlock, Roasleen
Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. Jacobs
Mr. John R. O'Connor

Sherrick, Dan
Dr. & Mrs. James T. Burton

Sikora, Chester
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Kuziel

Sindelar, Lawrence W.
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sullivan

Stoner, Susan
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Szarzynski, Virginia
Mr. & Mrs. James T. McVady

Tarvscio, Nick
Ms. Mary E. Johnson

Vogt, John
The Holy Family Group, Inc.

Walberg, Les
Ms. Celeste M. Flynn

Wessels, Helen C.
Mr. & Mrs. Steven G. Weglarz

Wickey, Beatrice
Mrs. Loretta Zubik

Wickey, John J.
Mrs. Loretta Zubik

Wolf, Donna
Mrs. Constance R. Logan

Yuhas, Gregory S.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael P. Butler

Zimmerman, Natalie L.
Mr. & Mrs. Mort E. Oman

SPECIAL INTENTIONS
The Bach Family

Ms. Dorothy A. French

SYMPATHY
The Dillon Family

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph D. Bettinardi



Wednesday, November 9, 2011
Memorial Mass

11:00 a.m.
Please join us for a Memorial Mass with

Bishop Conlon of the Diocese of Joliet in the
Good Shepherd Manor Chapel
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